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April-June 2023

Dear Brethren at (Q}&A/@or:

In our last prayer letter, we were making preparation for a visit to the Philippines. April is one
of the hottest months of the year, and that was very true this year. We spent a total of 28
days there visiting Bethel Baptist Church, visiting churches and works of some of the graduates
of the Bible institute where we taught, and works of pastors that were called and trained
under our ministry. It was a blessing to see how the Lord is continuing to use them and how
the gospel continues to be shared through those who were saved and trained in the churches
we started.

While we were there, we had the opportunity to share the gospel in a public school, hold
seminars for pastors, pastors’ wives, and church workers, preach in their churches, and just
fellowship with the believers. It was all very encouraging and uplifting to see their joy in
serving the Lord and be on the receiving end of the hospitality for which the Filipinos are well-
known.
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Thank you for your continued support and your
love and prayers for us. May God richly bless you
for all your sacrifices for the sake of the Gospel.

DAVID & VIRGINIA DIAMANTE

" Some of the graduates g
of the Bible Institute. At a public high school explaining
to the students how to be saved,

Thank you for the $ G0~ in April, for the $_{) ~ _in May, and for the $_0 ~ .




